
May 3, 1988-4

Docket No. 50-243

* Dr. Arthur G. Johnson
Reactor Administrator and

. Director
' Oregon State University

. Radiation Center
, Corvallis, Oregon- 97331

Dear Dr. Johnson:

SUBJECT: OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM FOR LICENSED
OPERATORS

The staff of the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed its
review and evaluation of the Oregon State University Requalification Program
for Licensed Operators that you submitted on March 15, 1988. The program was
reviewed against the criteria in 10 CFR 55 and conforming amendments contained
in Generic Letter No. 87-07 dated March 19, 1987. The program was also
reviewed against the criteria in ANSI /ANS 15.4, "Selection and Training of
Personnel for Research Rehetors" which is supported by Generic Letter No. 83-12A
dated July 11, 1983.

Based on its review, the staff concludes that the Oregon State University
Requalification Program for Licensed 0)erators neets the requirements of the
regulations and is, therefore, accepta>1e. We request that you begin to
implement your approved program immediately.

If you have any questions, please contact Alexander Adams, Jr., our Project
Manager for your facility, at (301) 492-1121.

Sincerely,

i

original signed by
Lester S. Rubenstein, Acting Director
Standardization and Non-Power

Reactor Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,

Y and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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Dr. Arthur G. Johnson
Reactor Administrator and

Director
Oregon State University
Radiation Center
Corvallis, Oregon 97331

Dear Dr. Johnson:

SUBJECT: OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM FOR LICENSED
OPERATORS

The staff of the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed its
review and evaluation of the Oregon State University Requalification Program
for Licensed Operators that you submitted on March 15, 1988. The program was
reviewed against the criteria in 10 CFR 55 and conforming arnendments contained
in Generic Letter No. 87-07 dated March 19, 1987. The program was also
reviewed against the criteria in ANSI /ANS 15.4, "Selection and Training of
Personnel for Research Reactors" which is supported by Generic Letter No. 83-12A
dated July 11, 1983.

Based on its review, the staff concludes that the Oregon State University
Requalification Program for Licensed 0)erators meets the requirerrents of the
regulations and is, therefore, acceptable. We request that you begin to
implement your approved program immediately.

If you have any questions, please contact Alexander Adams, Jr., our Project
Manager for your facility, at (301) 492-1121.

Sincerely,

S
Lester S. Ru nstein, Acting Director
Standardization and Non-Power

Reactor Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,

Y and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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cc: Mayor of the City of Corvallis :

-Corvallis, Oregon 97333

M. W. Alsworth
Oregon Department of Energy
625 Marion Street NE
Salem, Oregon 97310
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